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OBJECTION 

From:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This proposal for a roof room and pitched roof structure on top of a very fine, elegant, well proportioned 

Georgian Listed building is totally inappropriate.

The roof on the neighbouring building, which this proposal copies, is unfortunate, lumpish and totally unrelated 

to the Georgian building upon which it awkwardly sits. It is not a form that is worth copying.

In fact, no. 3 is higher than no.2 and the proposed roof room, at one of the highest part of Hampstead would 

be visible both from the Heath and from the roads and lanes to the south.

This Listed building and terrace merits a much better proposal. 

The Conservation Area, of which this is one of the best parts, would be seriously detracted by this application.

PLEASE REFUSE
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